
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: mercredi, 2 octobre 2024 12:10 
To: Ilya Trombitsky  
Cc: Irina Punga ; Paula Tatamirov ; 
petru tataru ; Leon Raisa ; Permanent 
Mission Of Moldova Republic Of Moldova  ; Fiona Marshall 
<fiona.marshall@un.org> 
Subject: Decision VII/8n (Republic of Moldova) - invitation to comment on Party concerned's final 
progress report  

Dear Mr. Trombitsky,  

Please find attached the final progress report on decision VII/8n (Republic of Moldova) of the Party 
concerned, as submitted on 1 October 2024.  

You are invited to provide any comments you may have on the final progress report within four 
weeks of today’s date, that is by 30 October 2024.  

The Committee will thereafter prepare its report on decision VII/8n to the eighth session of the 
Meeting of the Parties to the Aarhus Convention, to be held in November 2025, taking into account 
the Party concerned’s final progress report and the comments received from the communicant 
thereon. 

Kindly note that, in its report to the Meeting of the Parties, the Committee can only review matters 
within the scope of the recommendations in decision VII/8n.  

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions.  

Kind regards,  

Fiona 
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